
PARIS HIGH SCHOOL 
PARKING REGISTRATION 

 
 
 

All Paris High School Students who drive a vehicle to school will be required to display a parking pass.  
The intent of this program is to create a safe, secure environment for drivers and their vehicles.  If the 
driver does not adhere to safety guidelines or school policy, parking privileges may be revoked. 
 
INITIAL COST - FREE 
REPLACEMENT COST $1.00 
 
HOW TO OBTAIN A PARKING PASS: 
 

1.  Read Carefully the PHS Parking Policy 
2.  Completely Fill Out the Parking Registration Form 
3.  Make sure Parent or Guardian signs the Registration Form. 

 
WHERE TO OBTAIN A PARKING PASS: 
 
Parking Passes will be available in the high school office.  All students must have a Parking Pass displayed 
in their vehicle beginning August 20th. 
 
THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING IN THE PROGRAM! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PARIS HIGH SCHOOL PARKING POLICY 
 
 
 
1.  Student Parking Location: Parking lot located behind the old Paris Board of Education office. 
2.  Parking Permits must be displayed on the backside of the rearview mirror and be visible through the 

front windshield. 
3.  Any vehicle not displaying a parking permit is subject to immediate towing. 
4.  Vehicles are to be backed into parking spaces for easy exit at the end of the day. 
5.  School Buses have the right of way at all times. 
6.  Students will drive in a SAFE and REASONABLE manner at all times. 
7.  A 15mph speed limit will be observed on ALL parts of school property. 
8.  Students may use the Faculty Parking Lot for after school activities. 
 


